Temporary ticket office -

Auchenflower Terrace
From Saturday 12 February 2022

Due to demolition works, the station
office will close on Saturday 12
February.

The temporary ticket office is located
near the station carpark, corner
Auchenflower Terrace and Ridley
Street.

We appreciate your cooperation as we
build you a better Auchenflower station.

For more information, please see station staff, contact the project team on
free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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